
From: Madeleine Tiedeman [mailto:Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 9 May 2019 12:09 PM 
To: SUMMERS, Ingrid 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J; Kyle Scott 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - updated draft survey [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135800] 

 
Dear Ingrid  
 

We refer to your email below. We wish to make two final comments in relation to the 
survey.  

 
Firstly, question 14 lists Australian Business Industrial and the NSW Business Chamber 

as one option. While we represent both organisations in this matter, they are separate 

organisations and many businesses will be a member of one or the other (but not both). 
We respectfully request that they either be separated, or that the passage be rephrased 

to read ‘Australian Business Industrial or the NSW Business Chamber’.  
 

Secondly, while the majority of the survey asks questions of respondents in relation to 
their ‘enterprise’, question 14 asks whether their organisation is a member of one of the 

organisations listed. We respectfully submit that this should be amended to read ‘Is your 
enterprise a member of one or more of the organisations listed below?’.  

 

The appropriate contact person for administration of the survey within our organisation 
will be myself, on the contact details below.  

 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Madeleine Tiedeman 
Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street Commercial Centre 
45 Watt Street, Newcastle 2300  

Dir: +612 4989 1004 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0447 255 095  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home

